
Request for Fireworks Restrictions in Our 

Neighborhood 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Local Government/City Council Name] 

Address: [Local Government Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name or "City Council Members"], 

I am writing on behalf of the residents of [Your Neighborhood Name] to formally request the 

implementation of restrictions on the use of fireworks within our community. 

With the upcoming [specify occasion, e.g., Independence Day, New Year's Eve], many residents 

are concerned about the safety and well-being of our families, pets, and homes. The noise and 

potential hazards associated with fireworks can lead to stress and safety risks, especially for 

individuals with PTSD and our furry companions. 

We believe that establishing designated fireworks-free zones or limitations on fireworks usage 

will greatly enhance the safety and comfort of our neighborhood. We kindly request your support 

in considering this restriction and would appreciate any measures you can take to enforce it. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


